OCTOBER 2024

UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY

This month, specific construction activities include:

Final building interior finishes are in progress. These include carpeting and flooring, paint, tile, trim, and fire
extinguishers.

Installation of the stair system that connects the SE terrace to the alleyway east of the building footprint is ongoing.
The murals on the north and east side of the building have been completed.

Installation of a guardrail at the north end of the alley between 35 Stone and the Seattle Bouldering Project is in
progress.

Final building punch is in progress.

The following sidewalk changes will remain in place in October:

The sidewalk on Stone Way N has been opened to the public. Access on N 36th Street is still restricted due to
ongoing construction activity.

CONTACT US

For any traffic-related questions or concerns, please reach out to email Dan Hemmingson at
danh@sellen.com. For other general questions or concerns, email our project team at
35stone@sellen.com.

Contact: 35stone@sellen.com Sellen
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